
Email Title: Collaborative Conversations: Invitation to Staff 
Engagement Sessions 
 
Please reply to: ggc.staffexperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk  
 
Dear Colleagues 

  
You’ll know that the IiP Clyde Cluster was recently assessed against the 
IIP standard and, while we weren’t successful, we’ve had lots of good 
feedback from staff and the assessors.  
 
We’ve been busy since then, using the feedback gathered through both 
IIP and iMatter, to make all sites across Clyde and NHSGGC a Better 
Workplace.  
  
We’d like to invite you into one of our new Collaborative Conversations 
staff engagement sessions to hear the feedback and how we’re using it. 
At these sessions, we’ll be asking for your input on what difference 
you’ve seen over the last year and what you think would make the 
biggest difference to your experience at work and the experience of your 
colleagues.  
 

Our sessions are taking place on 

 9.30am  - 11am, Thursday 8th June 2023 (MS Teams) 

 9.30am – 11am Wednesday 14th June 2023 (MS Teams)  

 2.30pm – 4pm Thursday 15th June 2023 (Medical Education 
Lecture Theatre, RAH, Paisley)  

  
The sessions will be led by OD and Staff Experience and any feedback 
or comments received during these sessions will be entirely anonymous. 
  
To confirm your place, please forward this email to 
ggc.staffexperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk completing the details below.  
  

Name   

Job Title   

Band   

Location   

Department   

Session you 
would like to 
attend (place a X)  

8th June 
(online) 

 
14th June 
(online) 

 
15th June 
(in person, 
RAH) 

 

mailto:ggc.staffexperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
mailto:ggc.staffexperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk


If you’re unable to attend, we’d be happy for you to share this invite with 
one of your colleagues so that we have a good representation from 
across all teams in Clyde Cluster.  
  
Your views are really important to us and so we’d really appreciate if you 
are able to attend.  
  
Many thanks  
 


